
Hi Frank, 
 
Thanks for your review. This email is sufficient. 
 
Best, 
Vineeta 

 
From: Petise, Frank 
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2023 9:53 AM 
To: Mathur, Vineeta 
Cc: Wang, Jianhong; Buttenwieser, Luke 
Subject: Text Changes 223-05 thru 223-11  
  
Hi Vineeta, 
  
We reviewed the proposed text changes, Applications 223-05 through 223-11, they do not appear to 
have any adverse impacts on traffic and parking.  Please let me know if this email suffices or if you need 
anything else. 
  
Thanks, 
Frank 
  
Frank W. Petise, P.E. 

Transportation Bureau Chief 
City of Stamford 
Transportation, Traffic & Parking  
ph: 203-977-4124 
m: 475-359-1729 
fpetise@stamfordct.gov 
  
See an issue? Let us know and track the progress.  
www.stamfordct.gov/Fixit  
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     To:   Vineeta Mathur, Principal Planner 

 

From:   Kristin Floberg, Senior Planner  

 

    Re:   CT Statutory Referrals to WestCOG from Stamford - Attached Zoning Amendments 

 

Date:   March 14, 2023 

 

Thank you for submitting the attached referrals to WestCOG.  

 

The opinion of WestCOG staff is that the proposals are of local interest and with minimal 

intermunicipal impact. Therefore, they are not being forwarded to adjacent municipalities and 

the regional staff is making no comment. 
 
 
From: Briscoe, Tracy <TBriscoe@StamfordCT.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 3:05 PM 
To: Kristin Floberg <kfloberg@westcog.org> 
Subject: City of Stamford - Zoning Board - New Applications 223-09, 223-10 & 2223-11 
 
Hi Kristin, 
 
Please see attached three new applications for your review and comments. 
 
Thanks Tracy  
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